
[External Email]

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Hill, Shannon
To: "mary cassel"
Cc: Downtown West Project
Subject: RE:
Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 6:34:11 PM

Hi Mary,

Your email below has been forwarded to the Planning Commission for their consideration at
tonight’s Planning Commission meeting.

Best regards,

Shannon Hill
Planner, Environmental Review
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
City of San José |
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872

From: mary cassel  
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 5:21 PM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject:

Name : Mary Cassel
Concerned about changes proposed - open. Space and parks - dierdon
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